
Selectmen’s Meeting Minutes 
Monday, September 22, 2014 

6:30 PM 
 

Meeting was called to order at 6:35 PM. 
 

Present: Landon DeWitt, Dan MacDonald John DeWitt, Kendra Chubbuck,  
and Meghan Cooper 

 

The Selectmen approved the minutes of Monday, September 8, 2014.      (3-0) 
 

The Selectmen approved and signed School Payroll Warrant #6 for $4,931.41.    (3-0) 
 

The Selectmen approved and signed Town Warrant #18 in the amount of $15,860.43.   (3-0) 
 

New Island Fellow Meghan Cooper and Kendra reported on what projects have  
been started and meetings been attended since Meghan arrived on the first of September.  
Meghan has begun work on the Town website, met with the Historical Society Committee  
to start work with them, met with the Lighthouse Committee to get their work list, and has  
been volunteering at the school.  Meghan has read the Island Comprehensive Plan and The 
Oral History of Head Harbor and Duck Harbor.  Meghan will be speaking with former Island 
Fellow Margaret Snell about updating the Comprehensive Plan. 
 

The Selectmen signed the Purchasing and Sale Agreement with Debra Schrader for the  
house lot the Town is buying back from her.  The closing date will be October 25th.  The 
lawyer will be sending a Bid Invitation Form for us to send to banks.   
 

John reported the septic at Miss Lizzie’s House had been fixed and that the water filter  
system needs maintenance.  . 
 
The Selectmen discussed setting a time for applying non-skid paint on the Town landing  
ramp.   
 
John reported he has set up another public meeting with Acadia National Park for next 
summer on July 22, 2015, at 4:00 PM. 
 

The next Selectmen's meeting is scheduled for Monday, October 6, 2014, at 6:30 PM. 
 

The meeting adjourned at 8:20 PM. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
John DeWitt, Third Selectman 
 
 
__________________ ____________________  ____________________ 


